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Site Visit Report 

 

Overview: 

 
On Monday, December 19, 2016, UNDP site engineer conducted a site visit for the 

interested bidders related to the Construction of Irrigation Canal in Machha- Akkar. 

The meeting point was in front of Machha municipality at 10:30 am. 

 

Visit Plan: 

 
At 10:30 am, only three interested bidders were waiting in front of the municipality, and 

ready to start the field visit along with UNDP. The site visit was mandatory, as 

mentioned in the ITB, because it helps the contractors to better estimate their offer due to 

the Project’s concept. 

The visit plan was scheduled as the following: 

 

Time Description 

10:30 -11:00 
Meeting in Machha municipality to provide the bidders a 

general overview about the project objectives. 

11:00-12:30 
Site visit to the project area, where the irrigation canals 

will be constructed. 

 

 

During the visit, UNDP explained to the bidders the importance of finishing the project 

on time, with no possibility for extension. Therefore, they were encouraged to submit 

their work plan in line with the deadline set in the ITB.  

 

Also, UNDP team focused on the safety measures that must be followed during the site 

works, otherwise the contractor will be stopped until the safety precautions are applied, 

while any delay will be considered against the contractor with no time extension. 

 

In addition, the bidders were encouraged to set their plan so that multi tasks are 

implemented simultaneously to benefit from the sunny days, and to compensate any 

delay that may occur during the rainy season. 

 


